
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

30.6.2017 – Term 6 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children demonstrated many different skills as well as great sportsmanship 

during this year’s sports day. Thank you for everyone who came to support the children! 

 

We started our photo frames this week and the children have come up with the safety 

guidelines to follow to make sure they are safe.  

  

Next Week 

Practising ready for our talent show!  

Dates for you Diary  

Emerald Talent Show – 14th July at 9:30am 


